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Friday 16th September 2022 
 

Year 4 Residential Visit to: Manor Adventure – Culmington Manor, Craven Arms. 
 

Dear Parents,  
 

At Newport Junior School we are very proud of the residential opportunities we offer our 
children. They need commitment from our staff and parents to enable these invaluable experiences to 
take place. 
 Traditionally we have offered a residential to outward bound centres for children in Year 4, part 
week, and a full weeks residential when the children become Years 5 and 6. 

For our Year 4 children we have rebooked Manor Adventure, after a very successful visit this 
year. We have provisionally booked 60 places from 17th – 19th April 2023 at Manor Adventure, 
Culmington Manor, Craven Arms. www.manoradventure.com  

The cost of the residential will be £240. The visit will include a range of outward bounds 
activities, food and lodgings. 
School can help with payments by offering an instalment facility and suggest, however all payments are 
non refundable.  
 £50 Deposit / 1st instalment  - Friday 21st October 2022 

 £50 2nd Instalment   - Friday 25th November 2022 
 £50 3rd Instalment    - Friday 27th January 2023 

 £50 4th Instalment                  - Friday 24th February 2023 

 £40 5th Instament     - Friday 31st March 2023 
 

Please find a payment schedule above which will help to spread the costs of the trip, all reminders for 
this will be sent home via the school website up to two weeks before.  
 
Please note we are limited to 65 places for this residential and they will be allocated on a first come 
basis.  
 
In order to proceed please make a deposit or pull payment on ParentPay by Friday 21st October. On 
ParentPay you will be able to confirm your permission for the residential. 
 
If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact me.  I will arrange an information session for 
early Spring. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 

Mr B T Moody 
 
Mr B Moody 
SLT – Parentents and the Community 
Educational Visits Coordinator 
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